
MEMO# 28524

November 13, 2014

RESCHEDULED - Conference Call to
Discuss OECD BEPS - Tuesday 18
November at 10:00 EST
[28524]

November 13, 2014

TO: ICI GLOBAL TAX COMMITTEE No. 18-14 RE: RESCHEDULED - CONFERENCE CALL TO
DISCUSS OECD BEPS - TUESDAY 18 NOVEMBER AT 10:00 EST
 

Due to a scheduling snafu, we are rescheduling the ICI Global Tax Committee call, originally
scheduled for 13 November 2014, for Tuesday, 18 November 2014 at 10:00 EST. [1] We
apologize for any inconvenience.

Ezella Wynn will send an Outlook calendar invitation for the call. If you would like to
participate in the call, please simply accept the invitation. You may contact Ms. Wynn
directly by email (ewynn@ici.org) if you do not receive the Outlook invitation. The call-in
numbers will be 800-369-2009 for participants in the U.S. and 1-312-470-7121 for
participants outside the U.S. The passcode for all participants will be 13562.

 

Karen Lau Gibian
Senior Associate Counsel – Tax Law

endnotes

[1] See ICI Global Memorandum (28507) dated 4 November 2014.
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